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Important notice for BG 1st  semester backlog students (Urdu MIL)  
 

This is for the information of BG 1st Semester Backlog students that they should 

submit their assignments (any topic related to syllabus) up to 1st of November 

2020. Viva of only those candidates shall be conducted on 3rd November who 

submit their assignments in time. The students must follow the instructions 

given below. 

Important Instructions: 

1. The assignment must be (hand written or computerised) neat, clean and 

readable. 

2. Don’t share your assignments with your friends or classmates and as such 

one and a similar assignment submitted by two or more students be treated 

as “a case of copying”. 

3. The assignments must be submitted up to due date I.e. 1st November 2020. 

4. Write your Roll number, Name, registration number, batch, Mobile number 

and Email ID on the top of assignment. 

5. The assignment should be of at least 1000 words. 

6. The assignments shall be sent in time on any of the given WhatsApp 

numbers: 

• 7889922476 

• 7006904876 

• 9622682168 

• 7006228694 
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